
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: Council Meeting 

From:  Jana Nethercott, Clerk 

Date:         2022-04-14 

Subject:   Dutton Child Care Centre Board – Request for Municipal Representation 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Council hereby receives the report from Jana Nethercott, Clerk re: Dutton Child 
Care Centre Board – Request for Municipal Representation; and 
That West Elgin Council hereby appoints ________________, to the Dutton Child Care Centre 
Board as the West Elgin Municipal Representative for the remainder of the current Council term.  
 
Purpose: 
 

The purpose of this report is for Council to nominate one member of Council to the Dutton Child 
Care Centre Board for the remainder of the Council term.  
 
Background: 
 
A letter (attached) was submitted from Dutton Child Care Centre requesting a board member be 
appointed from Municipal Council due to the two (2) recent announcements of child care locations 
within the Municipality of West Elgin.   
 
As this is the final year of the Council term, it was explained to them that any appointment would 
only be until November 14, 2022 and then another appointment would be required (no request 
required) once the new Council has been sworn in.  
 
Financial Implications:  
 
N/A 
 
Policies/Legislation: 
 

   N/A 
 
 
 


